
 

July 27, 2018 

Web Announcement 1645 

 

Update Regarding Claims Impacted by Edit Code 0093 

(Referring Provider Cannot be a Group Provider) 

Update to Web Announcement 1569:  Claims that denied in error with edit code 0093 (Referring provider 

cannot be a group provider) and processed on or after May 1, 2017, through March 18, 2018, have 

been automatically reprocessed.  Results of the reprocessed claims appear on remittance advices dated July 

27, 2018.  Please note:  When claims are reprocessed, please be aware that all system and clinical claim 

editor edits are applicable.  As a result, there may be no additional payment, and other claim denials may 

be received. 

 

https://www.medicaid.nv.gov/Downloads/provider/web_announcement_1569_20180411.pdf

